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In the name of god the Merciful the Clement 
 
Governorate of Guizah 

Directorate of Education 

Al Ayat Education Department 

Public Relations   

 
 

Thankfulness and Appreciation 

To /Dr. Nader Riad, 
 

With all our love and respect, 

The Education  Department , all Members, the Director, Deputy Director, teaching 

staff and students offer: 

Their greatest thanks and estimation to Dr. Nader Riad, and are at a loss to find the 

words that express your moral and ethical behavior and your refiness of character . 

We have no way but to raise our hands to the Good Lord asking him to preserve 

you from any harm and guard you as a benefactor to this Great Nation. 

May you be successful and preserved as a symbol of generosity and sacrifice. 

Please accept our sincere thanks and appreciation. 

 
Department Director                       Deputy Director                            Public Relations 
Ahmad Shindy                        Abdel Hakim.M.Al Aal                Sayed M. Arsh 

  

* Translated from Arabic Original 
9/2/1995 


